
Hybrid 121 Opportunity 
 

I understand that CEO members need flexibility, and that finding time to be on Zoom or in a 
meeting for more than an hour at a time can be a scheduling challenge.   
 
In an effort to accommodate changing schedules and be as purposeful as possible, I would like 
to offer a new “hybrid” 121 opportunity.  The purpose of this would be to allow members with 
dynamic schedules to be able to communicate consistently with me on a monthly basis and 
when needed.  
 
This new format would include: 

1)​ A monthly recurring 1 hour scheduled Zoom or phone call (your choice) 
2)​ Plus a monthly recurring 20 minute scheduled phone call    
3)​ A second 20 minute call could be arranged as well as needed and Brie can coordinate 

 
If you'd like to move toward this hybrid 121 model, please let Brie (admin@tomcuthbert.com) 
know.  Changes can be made as time goes by and you are always welcome to go back to the 
standard 121 schedule. 
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